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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE


Adventurer Benedict Allen, who was stranded in Papua New Guinea with malaria last month when he should have been at King’s Lynn, has re-organised his visit for the new year.
The explorer had returned to Papua New Guinea to revisit a band of people he first made contact with him 30 years ago, but failed to catch his flight home.
Mr Allen, who will fulfil his date with Lynn Festival at St George’s Guildhall on January 26, told festival organisers: “I’m so greatly looking forward to coming – and all the more because I was recuperating from both malaria and Dengue Fever when I was meant to give the talk – having been picked out of the forests by helicopter when a war between local Papuans erupted. 
“I really hate to disappoint an audience – and even thought about King’s Lynn while I was sitting in the damp forest, shivering with malaria!” he said. By January he will have fully recovered, he added.
Mr Allen said: “I will do my best not just to share my adventures, but also enthuse people. I believe we are all explorers – it’s part of what makes us human. It’s very important we all remind ourselves of that – and especially the young, who tend to believe that the golden days of exploration belong in the past.
The Royal Geographical Society and Lynn Festival are jointly staging the event at St George’s Guildhall which will be a highlight of the festival’s year-round programme.
Adventures in Paradise will reveal the story of a previous return to Papua New Guinea – travelling with BBC security correspondent, wheelchair-bound Frank Gardner - a journey featured in a BBC Two series.
Tickets for the January 26 event at 7.30 are available from the Corn Exchange box office 01553-764864 and at www.kingslynnfestival.org.uk


Editors Notes:

For more information visit www.kingslynnfestival.org.uk,
e-mail info@kingslynnfestival.org.uk or call the festival office on 01553-767557.
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